From: Brian Chapman

Sent: Friday, December 7, 2018 11:55 AM

To: Knieriem, Michelle < mknieriem@london.ca >; Brian Chapman

Subject: 446 York Street File Z-8971

I wish to express my **non support** for the subject Application and the underlying proposed use.

This use of, and at, this site, is simply wrong for the many reasons set forth by others.

It is across from the Men's Mission, and a block from the Salvation Army's premises. There already is high daily foot traffic at all times of the day, apparently from these referenced premises to the alleged drug mecca of East London, along and in front of Beal's school premises. Brian Lister (?) was on TV last night, saying this location will happily "draw" more drug users to 446 York from East London, a drug center, past Beal, to this site. More traffic by more drug users, coming and going, before and after getting "high", does not present a correct positive image to young persons, but shows apparent adult and community acceptance and encouragement of such illegal and dangerous activity.

Encouraging the consumption and use of illegal drugs to school children and young adults, on their door step, is just not correct, no matter how noble the cause.

P. B. Chapman

478 King Street

London N6B 1T1